
Athletic Newsletter 
December 11, 2020 

All Extracurricular activities have been suspended starting Saturday, December 12 and 

may resume on  January 4, 2021, this includes: 

 All interscholastic sports 

 Music 

 Club Activities 

The new tentative schedule will be released before Winter Break.   

 

https://athleticsreg.spring-ford.net/ 

SPORTS UPDATE 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

HIGH SCHOOL SPORTS 

 Activity Fee’s will not be due until Mid January, you will hear from us the week of January 4th by email.  

The activity fee’s are paid through School Pay and you will not be able to see it until we have notified you 

that the system is open to pay. 

 

MIDDLE SCHOOL SPORTS 

 Registration for Winter Sports MUST be completed no later than December 21, 2020.  Any paperwork 

received after that date will not be able to be processed in time for tryouts.  If you have any questions or 

need help with registration now is the time to ask.  Please email pweis@spring-ford.net. 



Sport Coach Email 

Boys Basketball –  7 James Laky & Mike Heffernan jlaky@spring-ford.net 

Boys Basketball – 8 Rick Harrison rharr@spring-ford.net 

Boys Wrestling-  7/8/9 Jason Kerkusz jkerk@spring-ford.net 

Girls Basketball–  7 Mark Templeton & Kaylee Wallis mtemp@spring-ford.net 

Girls Basketball - 8 John Murtin jkmurtin@comcast.net 

Cheerleading – 7/8 
Tara Yurko & Brittany Kajak 

tmey9@hotmail.com or 
brittreedy@gmail.com 

 MIDDLE SCHOOL COACH CONTACT INFORMATION 

Sport Coach Email 

Boys Basketball – Grades 10-12 Chris Talley ctall@spring-ford.net 

Boys Basketball – Grade 9 Mike Siuchta msiuc@spring-ford.net 

Girls Basketball– Grades 10-12 Mickey McDaniel mmcda@spring-ford.net 

Girls Basketball - Grade 9 Matt Cappelletti mcapp@spring-ford.net 

Bowling Ryan Souder rsoud@spring-ford.net 

Cheerleading – Grade 9-12 Dawn Householder dawnhouse@comcast.net 

 Swimming- Grade 9-12 Greg Huff coachgreg.huff@gmail.com 

Boys Wrestling- Grade 10-12 Tim Seislove tseis@spring-ford.net 

Boys Wrestling-  7/8/9 Jason Kerkusz jkerk@spring-ford.net 

Boys & Girls Winter Track -  Grade 9-12 Danielle Stauffer dstau@spring-ford.net 

HIGH SCHOOL COACH CONTACT INFORMATION 
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